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6th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Year 4 – Time and Tide Museum and Lydia Eva Outing – Monday 20th June 2022 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked an outing for Year 4 on Monday 20th June. We will be 

visiting the Time and Tide Museum, Great Yarmouth in the morning to take part in a history workshop 

called ‘Fish Ahoy!’ As part of the visit, children will have the opportunity to handle artefacts, try on 

costumes and take part in role play activities to investigate the lives of fisherman and gutting girls. In the 

afternoon we will be taking the opportunity to visit the nearby Lydia Eva boat, docked at South Quay and 

the last surviving steam herring drifter. The trip will link in with our History lessons for this half term of 

the fishing industry around Great Yarmouth and we anticipate it will really allow the topic to be brought to 

life. 

 

Children will need to wear their school uniform for the trip, including a raincoat and will need to bring a 

small bag containing their packed lunch. As this trip is on a Monday there is not an option for a school 

packed lunch.  Please ensure your child has a packed lunch from home. 

 

We will be departing at 9:15 so children will need to arrive at school at normal time and should arrive 

back by 3.00pm. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £12.50 for this visit for the cost of your child’s visit. This visit 

will be subsidised by the school. We request that you go on to Wisepay onto the Trips & Visits icon to 

make a voluntary donation and give permission for your child to take part in this visit.  

 

The deadline for online permission and a voluntary donation is no later than Tuesday 14th June 2022. 

 

Please note by checking this item out you are giving permission for your child to attend. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Rampersaud & Miss Ellcombe    

Year 4    

Class Teachers     
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